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Is limiting the Guideline to the current version too specific?  Is it possible that the
Guideline will be updated over and over again?  Is it possible that something not called
Clinical Practice Guideline will take its place in the future?  It might be best to use a
description instead, such as the most recent or current recommendations approved or
advocated or recognized by the U.S. department of health and human services for
treating tobacco use and dependence.
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